Governor’s Office of Planning & Research

From: Moran, Amber@DOT

To: efren.sanchez@edcgov.us

Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse SEP 06 2019

Subject: Leave It To Us Self Storage - SCH# 2019089029

Date: Friday, September 6, 2019 4:06:18 PM STATE CLEARING HOUSE

Mr. Efren Sanchez,

Thank you for including the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans)
in the Mitigated Negative Declaration and Initial Study review process for the
project referenced above. The mission of Caltrans is to provide a safe,
sustainable, integrated and efficient transportation system to enhance
California’s economy and livability. The Local Development-Intergovernmental
Review (LD-IGR) Program reviews land use projects and plans through the
lenses of our mission and state planning priorities of infill, conservation, and
travel-efficient development. To ensure a safe and efficient transportation
system, we encourage early consultation and coordination with local
jurisdictions and project proponents on all development projects that utilize the
multimodal transportation network.

Based upon the documents received, Caltrans has no comment on this project
at this time.

Please provide our office with copies of any further actions regarding this
project or future development of the property. We would appreciate the
opportunity to review and comment on any changes related to this
development.

If you have any question regarding these comments or require additional
information, please contact me.

Thank you,

District 3 - Transportation Planner
Regional Liaison - East

703 B Street

Marysville, CA. 95901
530-634-7624
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